ROCHDALE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
PO. Box 81362
Rochester, MI 48308-1362

NOTICE OF APPROVAL

July 20, 2017

Bukurije Elvis
Lot #4 of Rochdale Subdivision
Rochester Hills, MI 48309

RE: Parcel #(70)-15-16-202-001
Rochdale Subdivision, Lot # 4
T3N, R11E, SEC 16 Rochdale Lot #4

Dear Landowner:

This letter is to inform you that your building plans dated July 7, 2017 for a new house
construction have been approved as requested by the Rochdale HOA. This construction
should be completed as per the plans and in a reasonable amount of time, usually 6- 12
months from the start of such work. If any changes or revisions are to be made re-
submission and approval of the Rochdale HOA Board must be made.

As always building must be approved and completed per code with the City of Rochester
Hills, County of Oakland and the State of Michigan.

We appreciate your cooperation in submitting this Request for Approval. An attractive
Community helps us all get full value from our homes when we decide to sell.

If there are questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (248) 707-0054.

Respectfully,

Rick Wagener
For and on Behalf of the Rochdale Association, Board of Directors

Cc: Board of Directors, File



